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The university president honors the administrative staff

Organized by the Human Resources Unit (Al Ain Campus), Prof. Ghaleb Al-Refae, President of
Al Ain University (AAU), honored the administrative employees who have completed 5, 10, and
15 years at the university, in recognition of their diligent efforts, dedication, and unlimited
contributions.

Prof. Al-Refae said: "We are proud of the dedication and excellence demonstrated by the
university staff, and this recognition is a token of appreciation for the efforts exerted by the
employees in the university. It serves as an incentive for everyone to continue making further
efforts to develop the work environment and enhance the culture of belonging to the institution.
It is an honor for us to work within this large family that contributes to the development and
service of the local community."

In turn, Ms. Sidra Shaheen, the Manager of the Human Resources Unit, praised the presence of
the AAU President, in honoring the employees and the collective efforts of all the staff. She
emphasized that this recognition stems from the university's belief in the importance of



appreciating every sincere work and outstanding effort made to serve society and elevate the
work system.
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